












September 2, 2007
PCARS Melbourne Hamfest

PO Box 1004

Melbourne, FL 32902-1004
Sherry Hughes KU4ZO
4835 Santa Rosa Ave

Titusville, FL 32780

Dear Sherry,
Per our phone conversation enclosed are 33 tickets.  As I said this year for clubs and groups we are giving one free ticket for each ten tickets sold.  The club can keep that money or raffle the tickets or whatever they want.  The price has gone up $1.00 this year to cover increase costs.  That is $6.00 for pre-sales and $7.00 at the hamfest.
I have enclosed 20 flyers, and club members should be receiving others in the mail next week.

I have tentatively reserved tables 33-36.  Three for TARC and one for the other member you know wants a table.  At this point both table 37 and 48 are still open in case others want to be in the same area.

Thanks for your personal ongoing support for the hamfest and that of all the TARC members.  I am sure that Bud’s passing is a big loss to the club, and I hope that they will keep up the good work without him.
If you have any questions, you can contact us via email at hamfest2007@pcars.org. You can also call me directly at home: 321-956-2482 or cell: 321-223-2988.

Sincerely,

Jan A. Heise, K4QD

Melbourne Hamfest Chairman
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